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I listened to about 65% of the Planning Inspectorate Open Floor representations from the
myriad organisations, individuals and pressure groups that took part, live. The only person
who appeared to accept EdF's proposals without much alteration was East Suffolk District
Council's representative. At least two people were reduced to tears, the overwhelming
impression was that of a gigantic behemoth of an organisation pushing people to the very
limit while at the same time trying to fit a quart into a pint pot. The site, indeed the County,
is just not big enough, as a very large number of people pointed out over a three day
period. We have insufficient infrastructure, neither railway, nor road nor coastal to cope
with a project the size of Hinkley Point at Sizewell. You do not even have to be sceptical
of the benefits of Nuclear to dismiss this application. As someone older and wiser than I
has said, 'It is the wrong project, in the wrong place at the wrong time.' 

This is the submission of Charles W P Keyes  to Deadline 2 of the PINS
examination of the plan to place two EWR plus massive amounts of traffic, noise and
pollution on the eroding Suffolk Coastline, already submitted before the deadline but
apparently under the wrong IP number.
With Respect




